
May 10, 2023

Dear Ms. Jane Doe:

2022-2023 Teacher Incentive Allotment (TIA) Designation: Letter of Notification

The Teacher Incentive Allotment data review process which targets student growth and teacher
observation, has been completed. Based on the review of data as is required by the state
Teacher Incentive Allotment program, and the local Liberty-Eylau ISD TIA Plan, I am pleased to
announce that according to our records, you have met the minimum performance standards to
receive a TIA Designation. Your name has been submitted to the Texas Education Agency
TEA).

Specifics about your designation level and the amount awarded will be announced at the
end-of-year district celebration.

Thank you for your dedication and hard work in serving the students of Liberty-Eylau ISD!

Sincerely,

Farishn Tatum, M.Ed.
Liberty-Eylau ISD
Director of Curriculum & Instruction,
Teacher Incentive Allotment Coordinator


